
The Weekly Howler 
A remote learning weekly bulletin for students of Mill Valley Middle School 

Wednesday, September 9, 2020 
Vol II, Issue 3 

Howls of the Week 
MVMS's 4th Annual All School Read has 
begun! All students and staff will share the 
experience of reading the same book at the 
same time. To provide time for this, Panther 
Community will be starting at 8:30 for the 
next four weeks. We have copies of the e-
book for all students - they can check out a 
copy from the library website. Please join 
us for the All School Read each morning! 

Future Howls 
Hey MVMS Students! We're looking for a 
design for our 2020-2021 Yearbook cover, 
and we are hoping you will help us create 
one! Your cover design should include the 
name of our school, the school year 
(2020-2021), and whatever other design 
elements you think students would enjoy! 
Be creative, and make sure your entry is 
your OWN work. You are welcome to create 
your design on paper or digitally. Please 
email all submissions to 
msyearbook@mvschools.org. If it's a paper 
design, please send us a photo of the  

design. All submissions are due by 3:00pm 
on Tuesday, September 29th. You may also 
send any questions to the email listed 
above. We look forward to seeing your 
submissions!( Ms. Zeisler and Ms. 
Watenpaugh, Yearbook Advisers) 

Highlighting our Howlers 
Last week, Ms. Lamar challenged students 
to pick up ten pieces of trash in their 
neighborhood, bond with classmates with a 
Scavenger House Hunt game, and to learn 
something new about your teacher Be good 
to another, support one another, and 
continue to lift each other up! 

Announcements 
• Be sure to check Grade Level Google 

Classroom for announcements  
• All information around Distance learning 

can be found here (on our webpage) 
• 6th Grade Parent Chat is Thursday, 

September 24th at 6:30PM-8:00PM 

https://www.mvschools.org/Domain/867
https://www.mvschools.org/Domain/867

